
Utah Radiation Control Board 
Policy Maintaining Waste Classification System Integrity 

 
It is the policy of the Utah Radiation Control Board that the radioactive waste 

classification system be maintained, and that activities of licensees be consistent with 

maintaining radioactive waste classification categories.  As changes in the classification 

are proposed, activities of licensees should remain consistent with promulgated 

classification rules. 

 


